
Year 2 Homework letter—Friday 14th June 2024 
Mrs Brooks has a collection of ornaments, figures and trays which have been 
returned from last term's Easter Garden competition. If you would like these 
back, please could your child see Mrs Brooks at a convenient point to collect 
them from her.   

English 
We have continued with our book ‘Rosie Re-
vere, Engineer’ this week. We have been 
learning about inventions and how to write 
instructions on how to use a product. To un-
derstand how specific you must be when 
writing instructions, the children were 
asked to instruct me on how to make a ham 
and cheese sandwich. They had a brilliant 
time being explicit with their instructions 
and watching them not work as how they 
would like!  

 

Maths 

In Maths, we have been learning about sta-
tistics! The children have conducted several 
surveys of the school grounds and collated 
data in the form of a tally chart, pictogram 
and a table!   

 

Design and Technology 

This week, we learnt how to make a kite! 
The children were given wood, string and 
plastic bag and were given instructions on 
how to construct it. The children all man-
aged to use their skills to tie the wood to-
gether and construct the very basic struc-
ture. Next week, we will be adding the tail 
and string. On the next windy day, we will 
be trying to fly them!  

Homework 

Spellings: Please complete the spellings set on 
PurpleMash. 

Reading: Please read with the children for 15 
minutes every day and note this in the  

children's reading logs. 

Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock 
Stars and complete the gig. 

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Miss Mitchell, Miss Murray and Mrs Fowler 

Diary Dates 

 

PTFA Wear Own 
Shoes Day – Bottles 
for Summer Garden 
Party 

Friday 21st June 

Hopathon Wednesday 26th June 

Sports Day Thursday 27th June 

INSET Day Friday 28th June 

Art Exhibition Monday 1st July – 
1.30pm-4.30pm 

Art Exhibition Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 

Open Evening Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 

Message from Mr Bowen 

Now that our Year 6’s have entered their 
final term at Nutfield Church, excitement is 
building within their classroom as they 
begin their Enterprise Project. The aim of 
the project is for the class to research, gather 
data, design and create a product to sell for 
profit. This year, the groups have designed a 
range of drinks and sweet treats! Any profit 
will be put towards their Year 6 leavers' 
party. After school on Friday 21st  June, on 
the school playground, Year 6 will be selling 
the products they have. We would really ap-
preciate your support of their business en-
terprise, so please bring your £1 and 50p 
coins in order to purchase their tasty treats! 

Sports Day 

As you may know, Sports Day is on Thurs-
day 27th June. To save time on this very 
busy day, children who are in football club, 
should remain in their PE kit but can put on 
their shin pads and bring their football 
boots.  



 


